
 

  

Activity News 

ICT Mahidol organized “ICT Mahidol Online Short Course: Introduction to 

Python Programming”  

 

On May 9, 2023 – the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol 
University (ICT Mahidol), organized “ICT Mahidol Online Short Course: Introduction to Python 
Programming” for high school students via Webex Meetings. On this occasion, Dr. Tipajin 
Thaipisutikul, Assistant Dean for Academic Services and Technology Transfer, together with  
Mr. Den Tupsai, Academic Services and Technology Transfer staff, served as the keynote 
speakers who shared their knowledge on Python Programming. 

The Faculty of ICT is hosting the “ICT Mahidol Online Short Course” for the second 
consecutive year. Its objective was to provide an opportunity for high school students who 
are interested in pursuing further education at the Faculty of ICT to participate in a mock class 
and to develop their knowledge and skills in technology. The event is scheduled to take place 
once a month, and interested students can check the details of each month's training topics 
on Facebook Page: Faculty of ICT, Mahidol University's and Line Official Account: @ictmahidol. 

 
Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/online-short-course-python-programming/ 
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